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Statement of Aaron C. Clark

My name is Aaron C. Clark from Quincy IL (currently living in McKinney,

TX).  I want to state that I have known Larry P. Allbrittion and his family for 27

years and consider him to be my brother and that I was there when he first met

his wife to be Tracey Allbrittion.  

I have known Tracey and her family for 13 years.  I consider her to be my

sister.  In fact, her kids call me Uncle AC and her parents and his parents refer to

me as son.  While I was not at the incident that took place, I heard the story from

Tracey and because I know the type of character she has, I am positive that she

didn’t make any racist comments or start an altercation.  

I have known Tracey for 13 years.  I have lived on and off at her home for

many years and she has been allowing me to stay at her home in Texas for the

last 2 years.  In the 13 years I’ve known her, she has never said a racist

statement or even allowed anyone to make a racist statement in my presence or

in the presence of any of her many Black friends, or in the presence of persons of

any race. Knowing Tracey and her family for as long as I have known them, I

know that’s how she was raised.  She is a person of very strong values and

character.

In closing I want to say that Tracey is one of the most kind beautiful people

that I have ever met or known, I’m saying that because I have known her and her

family for so long.

Aaron C. Clark

June 16, 2015


